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Popper in 60 Minutes Walther Ziegler 2020-04-30 Karl Popper (1902-1994) is one
of the great thinkers of the modern age. He developed his key idea, the "open
society" already at age 17. Popper at the time believed passionately in
Newton's theory of gravitation, by which the science of the day explained the
motion of all bodies on earth and in the heavens. But during the great eclipse
of 1919 observations were made that confirmed for the first time Einstein's
theory of relativity. The London Times wrote: "Scientific Revolution; New
Theory of the Universe; Newton's Conception Overthrown." If this is so,
concluded Popper, and if a genius like Newton can prove to have been wrong and
his knowledge, after two hundred years, can be replaced by a better knowledge,
then perhaps there are no such things as truths "true once and for all". It was
at this point that he developed his brilliant key idea: "Scientific knowledge
is not knowledge; it is only conjectural knowledge." Every scientific theory
must count as "true" only for so long as it cannot be refuted by some counterexample or replaced by a better theory. And just for this reason modern society
must always be open to critiques and new theories. This applies also, indeed
quite especially, to politics. Instead of calling, like Plato, for an ideal
state, or pursuing, like Marx and Hegel, "totalitarian" philosophicalhistorical goals, the scientific method of trial and error must also be applied
to politics. Was Popper right? Is all our knowledge merely conjectural
knowledge resting on trial and error? And did Plato, Hegel and Marx really pave
the way for totalitarianism? Is what we need to improve society really rather
the method of "hard science"? Can we solve our problems using Popper's
"piecemeal social technology"? Popper gives clear and unmistakable answers. The
book appears as part of the popular series "Great Thinkers in 60 Minutes".
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Digital Methods in the Humanities Silke Schwandt 2020-12-31 Digital Humanities
is a transformational endeavor that not only changes the perception, storage,
and interpretation of information but also of research processes and questions.
It also prompts new ways of interdisciplinary communication between humanities
scholars and computer scientists. This volume offers a unique perspective on
digital methods for and in the humanities. It comprises case studies from
various fields to illustrate the challenge of matching existing textual
research practices and digital tools. Problems and solutions with and for
training tools as well as the adjustment of research practices are presented
and discussed with an interdisciplinary focus.
Anti/Idealism Juliana Albuquerque 2019-10-08 The late 18th century is
characterized by two crucial events: the rise of Goethe as a dominating
literary figure and the emergence of Kant’s critical philosophy and its
productive reception not only in the philosophical but also literary discourse
of the time. While the Tübingen School concreatively adopted Kant’s philosophy
as a system of ideas, they also critically responded to its intellectualising
impulse by positing the equiprimordiality of world and Self, of art and reason.
Adhering to the self-critical impulse of Kant’s philosophy by positing the
equiprimordiality of both the empirical world and the intelligible subject, and
trying to overcome the “chorismos” between them through the classicist model of
aesthetic Bildung, they argued for the co-extensiveness of the reality of both
philosophy and literature. The authors investigate how the latent antagonism
between these divergent traditions of the so-called Goethezeit creates the
thrust behind the intellectual firework of divergent literary and philosophical
discourses from around 1800, throughout the 19th and into the 20th century.
Book Versus Power Jacek Soszynski 2015-11-04 This volume considers the various
interactions between the culture of the book and politics in Polish history.
Each of the fourteen authors deals with a different topic, chronologically
starting with the beginnings of the early Piast monarchy in the 10th century up
to contemporary times: for instance, E. Potkowski discusses the political
ambitions of Duke Mieszko I and his descendants with regard to the introduction
of early writing and reading in Poland; A. Kamler analyses the attitude of the
Jagiellonian dynasty in the 1500s towards books and education; and D. Jarosz
traces the changing approach of the communists towards book production and the
promotion of readership in their attempts to persuade Polish society to accept
their ideology.
Play as Symbol of the World Eugen Fink 2016-06-06 Eugen Fink is considered one
of the clearest interpreters of phenomenology and was the preferred
conversational partner of Edmund Husserl and Martin Heidegger. In Play as
Symbol of the World, Fink offers an original phenomenology of play as he
attempts to understand the world through the experience of play. He affirms the
philosophical significance of play, why it is more than idle amusement, and
reflects on the movement from "child's play" to "cosmic play." Well-known for
its nontechnical, literary style, this skillful translation by Ian Alexander
Moore and Christopher Turner invites engagement with Fink's philosophy of play
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and related writings on sports, festivals, and ancient cult practices.
Talking Democracy at the United Nations Sophie Eisentraut 2020-08-13
Rechtmäßige Herrschaft auf internationaler Ebene verlangt zunehmend die
Einhaltung demokratischer Standards. Das zumindest suggeriert die Prominenz des
Demokratiebegriffs in den Reformdebatten internationaler Organisationen. Auf
Basis eines neuen Datensatzes, der ein Jahrzehnt Demokratiediskurs von 159
Staaten über den UN-Sicherheitsrat und die UN Generalversammlung abdeckt,
liefert das Buch wichtige Einblicke in das Narrativ vom demokratischen Regieren
jenseits des Staates, seine Merkmale und seine Funktionsweise. Die Befunde
befruchten nicht nur die Forschung zu empirischer Legitimität, Normkontestation
und globaler Demokratie. In einer Zeit, in der ideologischer Wettbewerb auf dem
Vormarsch ist, zeugen sie auch von der Kraft der demokratischen Idee.
Amtsblatt Berlin (Germany) 2002
Mergers and Acquisitions in Germany Dieter Beinert 2009
Think! Different Andreas Boskugel 2015-03-25 Think! Different is a different
kind of self-help book: the author, Andreas Boskugel, is well-known in Europe
and appreciated for his clear and direct manner. Boskugel has taken the law of
attraction to its systematic and logical conclusion! This book is completely
free of otherwise typical references to moral or religious "standards" because
the law of attraction – like all natural laws – isn't based on morality or
religion. Consequently the author has a very different take than do others on
success; for example, he doesn't idolize hard work, honesty and gratitude ad
absurdum, for these are only religious and cultural based opinions and actually
contradict the law of attraction. The author also forgoes otherwise typical
teachings about what is right or wrong; after all, what is "right" is
individually defined. Feigned pity or morality sermons are also not included in
this work. This work is for those who love the integrity of the law of
attraction and prefer clarity over political correctness. And it's for those
who really want to get somewhere in life and who therefore question existing
opinions. It's for people who are able to think on their own instead of going
with the flow. For many, it was not until reading this book that they finally
understood the law of attraction, for the topics in this book are more
logically organized than in other popular works, and insights are offered that
can dramatically improve the lives of readers. Completely new insights about
the existing laws of life can help readers become invincible masters of their
own destiny. Keywords: Law of Attraction, Self-Help, Success, Wealth, Dream,
Wish Fulfillment, Love, Relationship, Money
The Trauma Myth Susan Clancy 2011-07-05 A controversial new theory about child
sexual abuse and its treatment
Euthanasia, Morality, and the Law Kumar Amarasekara 2002 This book assesses the
desirability of legalising euthanasia. From the ethical perspective, euthanasia
raises many important issues including the right to life, the right to liberty,
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the avoidance of unnecessary pain, the appropriate allocation of medical
resources, and the rights and duties of doctors. Other relevant considerations
include the improving standard of palliative care and the «slippery slope»
argument. The central arguments for and against euthanasia are evaluated
against the background of the leading contemporary moral theories. This book
seeks to cut through the rhetoric that has become a feature of the debate and
asks whether there is a sound reason for denying the wishes of individuals who
express their wish to die.
Digitization and the Law Eric Hilgendorf 2018-03-02 Neue Technologien bedeuten
neue Herausforderungen für das Recht. Das Internet ist kein Neuland mehr,
kritische Themen wie Cyberattacken, Privatsphäre, der Schutz Minderjähriger
oder auch das Cloud Computing sind jedoch keinesfalls ausdiskutiert. Die
zunehmende Digitalisierung und Technisierung beschränkt sich nicht auf das
World Wide Web. Der automatisierte Straßenverkehr ist ein ebenso
zukunftsweisendes Thema, dessen Entwicklung rechtlich begleitet werden muss. Im
vorliegenden Band sind Forschungsarbeiten von Rechtwissenschaftlern aus
Deutschland, den USA, Kanada und Griechenland zusammengefasst. Die von Prof.
Eric Hilgendorf und Prof. Susanne Beck herausgegebene Reihe Robotik und Recht
widmet sich der Diskussion praxisrelevanter Rechtsfragen zu Robotik,
Technisierung und Digitalisierung. Mit Beiträgen von Prof. Eric Hilgendorf,
Prof. Susanne Beck, Prof. Mark Kende, Prof. Ari Ezra Waldman, Prof. Maria
Kaiafa-Gbandi, Prof. Sara Sun Beale and Peter Berris, Prof. Frank Peter
Schuster
Commentary on the UN Convention on the International Sale of Goods (CISG) Peter
Schlechtriem 2010
Data Economy and Algorithmic Regulation Christoph Busch 2021-01-21 This new
handbook takes an innovative look at the current and potential effects of big
data and artificial intelligence on the legal system. It explains how
technological advances in data collection and information processing will make
it possible to change the design of legal rules and tailor them to specific
individuals. This new type of “granular legal norms” is part of a broader trend
towards algorithmic regulation in the emerging data economy. With practical
examples from contract, consumer and tort law, leading experts from Canada,
Europe, Israel, and the United States explain how and to what extent legal
norms could be personalised. They explore the advantages, limitations and
potential dangers of legal micro-targeting and explain how the personalisation
of legal norms could change the relationship between individuality, privacy and
the protection of general interests. This handbook offers a multi-faceted
overview of the emerging field of “personalised law” and provides a unique
source of inspiration for scholars, lawyers, judges and lawmakers.
European State Aid Law Franz Jürgen Säcker 2013
NStZ 1998
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Peacebuilding in Pakistan Heike Ruhland 2019 When Pakistan was carved out of
India in 1947 as a homeland for the Muslims of the subcontinent, it was
envisioned as a secular state where non-Muslims would be granted freedom of
religion and equal citizenship. However, the subsequent historical events led
to a fast Islamization of nearly every part of public life and discrimination
against the country's religious minorities, who today make up less than 4 per
cent of the overall population. Based on extensive field work involving more
than 100 non-structured qualitative interviews, this study explores the
situation of the religious minorities and the dynamics of interfaith
peacebuilding in the Islamic Republic of Pakistan. Primary focus was laid on
the practice of interfaith dialogue, which - given the draconic blasphemy laws
- differs from interfaith dialogue as conceived of in the West. Additionally,
other peacebuilding measures, as offered by various non-governmental
organizations, were taken into account, be they advocacy, promotion of human
rights and unbiased education, or policy negotiation with the government. Heike
Ruhland holds two master's degrees, one in Islamic Studies (University of
Zurich) and one in International Information Management (University of
Hildesheim). She attained her PhD from the Academy of World Religions,
University of Hamburg.
A Dialogue on Free Will and Science Alfred R. Mele 2013-10 A Dialogue on Free
Will and Science is a brief and intriguing book discussing the scientific
challenges of free will. Presented through a dialogue, the format allows ideas
to emerge and be clarified and then evaluated in a natural way. Engaging and
accessible, it offers students a compelling look at free will and science.
EU Social Security Law Maximilian Fuchs 2015
The German Limited Liability Company Joachim Rosengarten 2015-05
Deutsche Rechtsbibliographie 1987
Montana Wildlife; 1953 VOL 3 NO 2 Montana Dept of Fish and Game Info 2021-09-09
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is
part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using
a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an
easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Brussels Commentary on EU Public Procurement Law Michael Steinicke 2019-02-07 A
transparent public procurement law in Europe plays a decisive role for the
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predictability and acceptance of market rules and thus for Europe as a business
location. The work comments article by article on the European directives and
regulations of all important areas of procurement from a European point of
view. The Brussels commentary thus provides argumentation security in all major
procurement procedures for the interpretation of national regulatory bodies.
The book is up to date and takes into account only recently adopted new
guidelines.
Presocratics and Papyrological Tradition Christian Vassallo 2019-10-08 The
papyri transmit a part of the testimonia relevant to pre-Socratic philosophy.
The ʼCorpus dei Papiri Filosofici‛ takes this material only partly into
account. In this volume, a team of specialists discusses some of the most
important papyrological texts that are major instruments for reconstructing
pre-Socratic philosophy and doxography. Furthermore, these texts help to
increase our knowledge of how pre-Socratic thought – through contributions to
physics, cosmology, ethics, ontology, theology, anthropology, hermeneutics, and
aesthetics – paved the way for the canonic scientific fields of European
culture. More specifically, each paper tackles (published and unpublished)
papyrological texts concerning the Orphics, the Milesians, Heraclitus,
Empedocles, Anaxagoras, the early Atomists, and the Sophists. For the first
time in the field of pre-Socratics studies, several papers are devoted to the
Herculanean sources, along with others concerning the Graeco-Egyptian papyri
and the Derveni Papyrus.
Experiments in Ethics Kwame Anthony Appiah 2010-03-30 In the past few decades,
scientists of human nature—including experimental and cognitive psychologists,
neuroscientists, evolutionary theorists, and behavioral economists—have
explored the way we arrive at moral judgments. They have called into question
commonplaces about character and offered troubling explanations for various
moral intuitions. Research like this may help explain what, in fact, we do and
feel. But can it tell us what we ought to do or feel? In Experiments in Ethics,
the philosopher Kwame Anthony Appiah explores how the new empirical moral
psychology relates to the age-old project of philosophical ethics. Some moral
theorists hold that the realm of morality must be autonomous of the sciences;
others maintain that science undermines the authority of moral reasons. Appiah
elaborates a vision of naturalism that resists both temptations. He traces an
intellectual genealogy of the burgeoning discipline of “experimental
philosophy,” provides a balanced, lucid account of the work being done in this
controversial and increasingly influential field, and offers a fresh way of
thinking about ethics in the classical tradition. Appiah urges that the
relation between empirical research and morality, now so often antagonistic,
should be seen in terms of dialogue, not contest. And he shows how experimental
philosophy, far from being something new, is actually as old as philosophy
itself. Beyond illuminating debates about the connection between psychology and
ethics, intuition and theory, his book helps us to rethink the very nature of
the philosophical enterprise.
Big Data and Law Maria Cristina Caldarola 2020-04-16 This book is a legal
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practice guide for the collection, storage and analysis of personal and other
data in Big Data applications. It contains numerous guidelines and graphic
illustrations/graphics to offer well-founded, practice-oriented support. The
book illuminates the legal scope of Big Data and at the same time closes a gap
in the legal literature on the subject. Its content goes beyond the purely data
protection law view and combines questions in the Big Data environment, among
others, from the legal sources, the protection of industrial property rights
and data protection. In addition to personal data, the book also looks at nonpersonal data (technical data or anonymous data), which is often mixed together
for Big Data analyses. These different types of data may originate from
different rightholders, may be subject to different national laws, may require
different legal bases and/or may be used for different analysis purposes.
National Travel Survey United States. Bureau of the Census 1976
Handbook of Traffic Psychology Bryan E. Porter 2011-06-22 The Handbook of
Traffic Psychology covers all key areas of research in this field including
theory, applications, methodology and analyses, variables that affect traffic,
driver problem behaviors, and countermeasures to reduce risk on roadways.
Comprehensive in scope, the methodology section includes case-control studies,
self-report instruments and methods, field methods and naturalistic
observational techniques, instrumented vehicles and in-car recording
techniques, modeling and simulation methods, in vivo methods, clinical
assessment, and crash datasets and analyses. Experienced researchers will
better understand what methods are most useful for what kinds of studies and
students can better understand the myriad of techniques used in this
discipline. Focuses specifically on traffic, as opposed to transport Covers all
key areas of research in traffic psychology including theory, applications,
methodology and analyses, variables that affect traffic, driver problem
behaviors, and countermeasures to reduce the risk of variables and behavior
Contents include how to conduct traffic research and how to analyze data
Contributors come from more than 10 countries, including US, UK, Japan,
Netherlands, Ireland, Switzerland, Mexico, Australia, Canada, Turkey, France,
Finland, Norway, Israel, and South Africa
Company Laws of the EU Andrea Vicari 2020 "This book aims to fill a gap in the
process of confrontation between the disciplines, case laws and literature of
the central EU member states. In particular it aims to address the difficulty
of finding sources for scholars and professionals explaining the rules and
guidelines of corporate law in the different European states. The main features
of the discipline of Corporate Law in Germany, England, France, Italy, Spain,
Poland, Romania and the Netherlands are illustrated. The objective of the work
is not only to describe the main features of the discipline, but especially to
highlight the most important critical profiles, and particularly those under
the scrutiny of the case law and most studied (as problematic) by the
doctrine."--Bloomsbury Publishing.
Agreement on the European Economic Area Finn Arnesen 2018-02-08 The provisions
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of the Agreement on the European Economic Area (EEA) determine the relations of
the EFTA countries Norway, Iceland and Liechtenstein with the EU and its Member
States. On its basis, these three countries participate extensively in the
internal market. The EEA is also discussed as a possible model for relations
between the EU and the United Kingdom after Brexit. The new commentary, article
by article, explores the importance of the legal practice agreement. It
incorporates the extensive annexes and protocols to the agreement, which
unlocks key secondary EEA law and establishes links with EU law. The current
state of EEA law in Norway, Iceland and Liechtenstein is summarized by
legislation and case law. The focus of the presentations lies in the commentary
of the EEA regulations on the free movement of goods, the movement of persons,
services and capital, transport policy and competition law. The tasks and
procedures of the two EEA bodies European Surveillance Authority and EFTA
Court, which are used for monitoring and dispute resolution, are explained by
commenting on the EEA Regulations and the supplementary agreement concluded
between Norway, Iceland and Liechtenstein. The work offers - A comprehensive
overview of the special situation in Switzerland - Cross-sectional views on the
effects of EEA law in Norway, Iceland and Liechtenstein and on the effects of
EEA law in the EU - Important references to the international agreements
accompanying the EEA - A comprehensive analysis of the changed legal
environment, including the Treaty of Lisbon and other European Treaties. In
addition, the commentary provides information on the current state of EEA law
in the light of the case law of the EFTA Court and the legislation and case law
of the three countries Norway, Iceland and Liechtenstein. For ease of use, the
otherwise not easily accessible annexes and protocols, where relevant, and the
supplementary agreements are printed.
A Cognitive Approach to Situation Awareness: Theory and Application Sébastien
Tremblay 2017-03-02 The importance of 'situation awareness' (SA) in assessing
and predicting operator competence in complex environments has become
increasingly apparent in recent years. It has been widely established that SA
is a contributing factor to many commercial and military accidents and
incidents. Yet determining exactly what constitutes SA is a very difficult
task, given the complexity of the construct itself, and the many different
processes involved with its acquisition and maintenance. This volume brings
together recent developments from researchers and practitioners from around the
world who are studying and applying SA from a cognitive perspective. The 41
contributors represent many different theoretical perspectives, research
approaches and domains of application. Each chapter has a primary emphasis
around one of three main topics - theory, measurement and application and
examines the considerable inter-linkage between them. To bring further
coherence to the book, all of the contributors received draft manuscripts of
those chapters most relevant to their own. Designed to be completely
international and interdisciplinary, the authors themselves present varied
perspectives from academic departments and industrial organisations from around
the world, and from broad applications - with contributions from researchers in
the domains of process control, sport, aviation, transportation, and command
and control. The readership includes practitioners, academics and researchers
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within human factors, ergonomics and industrial psychology; Graduate and
Undergraduate students specialising within these areas during their final year.
Is the Fetus a Person? Jean Reith Schroedel 2000 As much a model for future
research as a study of the status of the fetus, this book offers an examination
of one of the most divisive and complex issues of American life."--BOOK JACKET.
The Distributional Effects of Environmental Policy Johnstone Nick 2006-02-23
This book builds upon existing literature to simultaneously examine disparities
in the distribution of environmental impacts of environmental policy and in the
distribution of financial effects among households.
New Psychoactive Substances Hans H. Maurer 2019-02-20 This volume is designed
to feature the pharmacology of new psychoactive substances, legislative
aspects, information exchange including epidemiology, and clinical, forensic,
and analytical toxicology in order to facilitate the understanding of this
complex and rapidly developing phenomenon.
Liberty, Market and State James M. Buchanan 1986
U.S. Law for Civil Lawyers Kirk W. Junker 2021 Of Contents -- Chapter 1 United
States' Law as Foreign Law -- Chapter 2 Federal Civil Litigation -- Chapter 3
Civil Procedure Brief Drafting Strategy -- Chapter 4 United States'
International Arbitration Law and Practice -- Chapter 5 Contracts-Drafting and
Content -- Chapter 6 Confidential Information and Restrictive Covenants -Chapter 7 The Back-to-Back Contract: The Birth of a New Contract Type -Chapter 8 Intellectual Property Protection and Enforcement -- Chapter 9 Income
Taxation and Audits -- Chapter 10 Application of International Maritime Law:
Issues Unique to the United States -- Chapter 11 The Charitable Sector:
Nonprofit Organizations -- Chapter 12 Immigration Law: A View from the Inside - Chapter 13 White Collar Crime -- Chapter 14 United States' Environmental Law
as Foreign Law -- Chapter 15 Food Law: Implementing Food Sovereignty in
Sustainable Food Systems.
International Labour Law Under the Rome Conventions Olaf Deinert 2017-01-26
International Labour Law under the Rome Conventions offers a full academic
examination of the conflict-of-laws questions in Labour Law, as far as they are
standardised in Europe (Rome I and for industrial action Rome II). It also
deals with the unregulated (or only partial regulated) field of the law
referring to the applicable employment law. This book answers detailed
conflict-of-laws questions of the international Labour Law, including:
classification Law governing formal validity; connection factors for capacity
and contractual capability; connection factors for the employment contract;
special connecting rule for overriding mandatory provisions; creation of the
contract; subject matter of the contract; termination of the contract; posttermination effects of the employment contract; and industrial action.
[Subject: Labor & Discrimination Law, Contract Law, Commercial Law]
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Computer Vision Hongbin Zha 2015-09-18 The two volumes CCIS 546 and 547
constitute the refereed proceedings of the CCF Chinese Conference on Computer
Vision, CCCV 2015, held in Xi'an, China, in September 2015. The total of 89
revised full papers presented in both volumes were carefully reviewed and
selected from 176 submissions. The papers address issues such as computer
vision, machine learning, pattern recognition, target recognition, object
detection, target tracking, image segmentation, image restoration, face
recognition, image classification.
The Church in the Wilderness Carla Swafford Works 2014 Much attention has been
devoted to Paul's quotations from the Old Testament, but little attention has
been given to Paul's use of biblical narratives. The most extensive use of
scripture in 1 Corinthians involves an allusion to Israel's exodus (10:1-22),
which contains only one quotation (1 Cor 10:7). Since there is much debate on
how to identify scriptural allusions, Carla Works examines two passages where
there is overwhelming scholarly consensus regarding the presence of exodus
imagery: 1 Corinthians 5:6-8 and 10:1-22. These passages, therefore, provide an
ideal place to consider how Paul is using Israel's exodus traditions to
instruct a predominantly non-Jewish congregation. The author argues that the
exodus tradition, a tradition used to bolster Israel's identity and to teach
Israel about the identity of God, is reinterpreted by Paul in light of Christ
and is employed to foster the identity formation of the Corinthians as the
church of "one God and one Lord" (1 Cor 8:6).
European Preventive Restructuring Christoph G Paulus 2021-05-20 The European
Directive (Directive (EU) 2019/1023 of the European Parliament and of the
Council of 20 June 2020 on preventive restructuring frameworks, on discharge of
debts and disqualification, and on measures to increase the efficiency of
procedures concerning restructuring, insolvency and discharge of debt) has to
be transposed into national legislation by 26 June 2021. The main features of
the Directive are: - the obligatory making available of early warning systems;
- the obligatory creation of an insolvency avoidance mechanism; - the
determination of certain insolvency related officers' duties; - the
uniformisation of discharge rules among member states; and - measures to
increase the national insolvency laws' efficiency In this book a team of
European-wide recognised, experienced insolvency law experts, some of whom had
been involved in the drafting process of the Directive, analyse the Directive.
The authors focus not only on the officials tasked in the national surroundings
with drafting the national statutes but also on the wider implications which,
one way or the other, will be national law. The commentary, thus, serves also
the purposes of practitioners and judges in the field of restructuring.
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